
Magnolia Junior High School MUSIC 
Mr. Sean R. Jenkins, Director of Music                                  (909) 627-9263 x7333                    

sean_jenkins@chino.k12.ca.us                                           FAX: (909) 627-2165 

 
 

March 11, 2015 

 

Dear Band Families: 

 

This letter is to inform you of the upcoming concert festival and provide the required information.  

This performance is mandatory and attendance is required for all students.  Excusal for 

baseball/softball games and other unexcused reasons will not be allowed.  There are no subs in 

band, so we require participation from all students.  Failure to participate will result in the 

lowering of student’s grade in Band. 

 

Friday, March 20: SCJA Festival @ Don Antonio Lugo HS (Chino) 

 Students will wear their Band Uniform, so they need their band shirt, spandex shorts, 

black shoes, and black socks (crew length, not ankle length). 

 Long hair needs to be braided/pinned up against the back of the head and out of the eyes. 

 Students will meet at Magnolia by 1:30 pm. 

 Students will be bused to Don Antonio Lugo HS. 

 We will perform at 5:00 pm., and will attend a short critique before returning to 

Magnolia. 

 The students should be dismissed at Magnolia no later than 7:00 pm. 

 

Please sign, detach, and return the below portion to verify that you have been made aware of this 

information.  Keep the upper portion for your records.  

 

Please do not hesitate to call or email if you have questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mr. Jenkins 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I have received and understand the information regarding the SCJA Concert Festival at Don Lugo 

HS. 

 

Student Name:  ___________________________ 

 

 

Parent Signature: ___________________________ Date: __________________ 


